Trevor Gerdsen
Director
Infrastructure Services

Tel: 02 4921 8994

Fax: 02 4921 6515

Mobile: 0418 612 432

Email: Trevor.Gerdsen@newcastle.edu.au

Mr. Chris Reid

National Project Consultants Pty Ltd
PO Box 1060

CROWS NEST NSW 1585

23 June 2006
Re: David Maddison Building
Dear Chris,

The University has identified approximately 150 staff working within the DMB. Of these
around 100 are full time and 50 or so part time. These staff work generally within normal
business hours, 8.30am-5pm, but a small number attend of an evening or weekends. Several
staff in the Animal Services Unit attend on all days, including public holidays and weekends.
The University does not anticipate any significant changes to either the composition or total
numbers of staff in the DMB in the foreseeable future.

The University will require continued access to the loading bay area between the DMB and
RNH buildings, including the current under-croft used by the Regional Forensic Mortuary.
Gas cylinder and bulk waste storage presently located to the East of the access road, will need
to be relocated to suitable space immediately against the DMB once the HNE Health facility
is finally closed. This may require some conversion of the existing Forensic Mortuary loading
and parking bay.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further queries.

Yours sincerely

..
Trevor Gerdsen
Director Infrastructure
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